
House of Representatives, Labor and Industry Finance and Policy Committee
Room 10 State Office Building
St Paul, MN 55101

Dear Committee members,

The BlueGreen alliance strongly supports HF 1571 (Berg) which establishes prevailing wage
documentation for projects utilizing state financial assistance. This is a good bill that ensures employers
do right by workers by paying them good, family-sustaining wages for their efforts on construction,
installation, remodeling, and repair projects.

Paying workers a prevailing wage should not prohibit the cost of the project to the recipient of state
assistance, and will result in higher quality, long lasting implementation that supports Minnesotans and
their families.

We urge you to pass HF 1571.

In Solidarity,

Abby Hornberger
MN Policy Organizer
BlueGreen Alliance


